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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/28/2005

From:     Cherish Wise

Comment:
I have many friends who have had trouble getting ahold of music and images [clips] 
for their documentaries and short films. I have worked on the sets of many of these 
prjects and have heard their horror stories, although I have never had to go through
one myself.
I do hope that when the time comes for me to make my own short film or documentary 
that it will be much easier to get the 'products' I need that may, or may not, be 
copyrighted/
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